
BONDI  BULLETIN

Dear parents and carers 

As we approach the end of a very unique year it is time to
begin our thank you messages for the extraordinary
efforts of our volunteers throughout the year. This week
we had our P&C AGM and I would like to thank the
outgoing executive for their contribution during the year. 
We all acknowledge the significant challenges and
triumphs and can be proud of what our P&C have
collectively achieved. I would like to thank Rachel Hurford
in the role of President and congratulate our incoming
P&C President, Zoe Crane. 

When our volunteers share their time and talents with the
school our wonderful community flourishes. This is truly
evident at Bondi Public School and we look forward to
continuing that wonderful tradition. Some of the many
activities and initiatives supported include: Uniform shop, 
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The latest news and updates from Bondi Public School

Principal's reportD A T E S  F O R  Y O U R  D I A R Y

Mon 30th - Band try out for Year 2
students

NOVEMBER

Tue 1st - Year 6 fundraiser - Junior
Ninja Warrior

Fri 4th - Sustainability incursion,
School Captain speeches, Stage 2
spelling bee

Tue 8th - Year 2 talent quest

Wed 9th - Year 6 graduation dinner

Thu 10th - Sport colours mufti day
and gold coin donation, Stage 3 poetry
slam

Fri 11th - Presentation Day, Captains
and sports awards announced

Wed 16th - Last day of school

DECEMBER

Stephanie Alexander Kitchen
Garden program, Canteen,
Ethics teachers and Co-
coordinator, panel
representatives, just to name
a few. 
Thank you one and all.



I'm pleased to say that our Presentation Day team, led by Miss Shirlaw, have been working tirelessly to
ensure this year's ceremony is just as special as previous years. Arrangements are being made for the
ceremony to be filmed and shared as a memento. Further details will be out shortly for award
recipients and performers.

Our Kindergarten team, led by Miss Bickersteth, have warmly welcomed our incoming 2021 students.
The team have dedicated their energy to ensuring a smooth transition for the newest members of our
school community. Our Learning and Support team and admin team have also played an integral role in
ensuring the success of the program. 

Our Year 6 team, led by Mr White/Mr Maslanka, have been busily planning our end of year activities
with parent volunteers to ensure the students are able to celebrate safely and in style! We look
forward to sharing some great photos with you. 

Best wishes

Natalia Greguric
Principal

Just when you thought it had passed you by, Schools Spectacular returns to your
screens with a very special ‘Remixed’ show airing on Channel 7 on Saturday 5
December at 7:00 pm.

This special two-hour broadcast, using innovative techniques and featuring an amazing playlist, will
wow audiences as we look back at many memorable acts and spectacular moments from the past four
years.

It’s been a challenging year for students, missing out on so much, including the chance to perform live at
Qudos Bank Arena. With this in mind, we’ve created a very special performance by our graduating Year
12s who have performed online, sharing their passions and talents and celebrating with us one last time.

This is a broadcast… an experience, you will not forget! Hope you can join in the celebration!



One Giant Leap Australia Foundation
One Giant Leap Australia Foundation is a Not For Profit Organisation whose
purpose is to advance STEM education and careers. The Foundation has
commenced a scientific investigation with the Japan Aerospace Exploration
Agency (JAXA) to discover how the growth of golden wattle seeds will be
affected by being exposed to the radiation and low gravity environment of
space.

The Foundation launched a competition to select 150 schools to participate
in the 'What'll Happen to the Wattle?' experiment. The winners receive two
sets of seeds from the same plant (seeds that have spent six months in space
and regular seeds) to track their growth long term

Mr Forbes is excited to announce that BPS has been selected as one of the
lucky schools! We are going to receive space wattle seeds just in time for
Science Week 2021. We will germinate them, nurture them, grow them and
eventually transplant them to our beautiful playground as a permanent
reminder of the power of the scientific process! We will record their growth
data in an app shared across the other schools participating in the project.
We will take part in learning new information that could be used to
understand how we will be able to transport seeds between planets. Just
imagine... forests on Mars... crops on the Moon... algae growing in the oceans
of Titan... scientific discovery is truly amazing! 

Sentral Parent Portal - Semester 2 reports
As it is nearing the end of the academic year our teachers are working hard on finalising programs,
assessments and academic reports. We will be pushing out the reports via the Sentral Parent Portal
again. The Portal provides a secure online platform for you to receive and store your child's academic
reports. If you registered last semester all you will need to do is log in once reports have been sent
home to access your child's report. We will issue access keys to new families via email over the next
week.

Year 6 fundraiser
Our Year 6 students and teachers have been working hard in preparation for the
Bondi Junior Ninja Warrior Day on Tuesday 1st December. There is still time to
collect your sponsorship money prior to the event.

Deputy's report

Kate Owen
Acting Deputy Principal

Click on ‘Make a Payment’ link on the BPS website.
Make payment of $15 – select ‘Other’ option and type in the word ‘musical usb’.
A receipt will be provided via your child at school.

The launch is scheduled for Sunday 6th December in the early hours of the morning and can be viewed
via Facebook - search virtual #NASAsocial.

Year 6 Musical USB 
You may have been lucky enough to watch the premiere of Aladdin Jnr the musical on the 5th
November. You now have the opportunity to purchase your very own copy of the musical to re-live
Aladdin at home. A USB copy of the musical will be provided once payment has been received.
To purchase your keepsake please follow the steps below.

1.
2.
3.

Note: Last day for orders is Friday 4th December.



A message from our School Captains
This week's newsletter is a bit different from our usual one. Year 6 only have three weeks left until we
leave so we wanted to fill you in on what this amazing school has organised to celebrate us leaving
(they already want us out of here!) and to celebrate how our students have stuck together through this
strange year.

The Year 6 Fundraiser next Tuesday 1st December will see you all competing as ninja warriors -
working on agility, speed, strength and much more. There will be a massive water slide, obstacle
course and disco dodgeball. At the end of the training, students will receive an ice-block and a
certificate. There is still time to collect sponsorship money.

On Tuesday we had the Year 6 talent quest auditions where a wide range of dances, singing and skits
were showcased. We even had some of the boys sing Let It Go in their most 'beautiful' voices. 

We have also organised a fundraising day to raise money for new sport equipment. At the start of Term
3 we went around to each class and asked them write on a post it note what they would like for the
school. We then counted all the votes and new sport equipment was the most requested item. Now we
have organised a fundraising day on Thursday 10th of December where students dress up in their sport
team's colours and bring in a gold coin donation. The house captains and the captains have
collaborated with the teachers to organise a teachers vs students netball game at lunch as part of the
day. So don’t forget to come and watch at lunch time.

With all these activities we hope we can wrap up 2020 with as much fun as possible and that we can
congratulate students on another great year of learning at BPS.

P&C news
Summer second hand uniforms now available online!
Get in quick!  Available until the end of term or while stocks last. Please use the individual links below
to order. All items have been professionally laundered to adhere to Covid regulations. You MUST
INCLUDE your child’s NAME and CLASS in the delivery instructions box. If you have any issues then
please contact bondiuniform@gmail.com

Second hand black Bondi shorts   
Second hand short sleeve polo shirt* 
*Please note: second hand polo shirts tend to have marks/are slightly discoloured
Second hand summer tunics
Second hand skorts

The Uniform Shop is accepting second hand items from the community again. Please send donations in
with your child to leave outside the uniform shop or at the front office.

Please donate now!
We did set our expectations high, and we thank the school community for its support of the P&C
fundraising to date. It has been a challenging year for everyone and it really would have been much
more fun to celebrate together at the school fete. We want the best learning environment for our
children, so we still need to fundraise. If you have not already, and are able to, please donate now.
Every dollar counts and will go towards completing a new outdoor classroom, our Makerspace and
assisting the school with purchasing new whiteboards.

Thank you Bondi Public School!

http://gmail.com/
https://checkout.square.site/buy/XN7TU6Y7RTEU6G6Q7RCX7ILV
https://checkout.square.site/buy/A3XTRSOMEYH2JAZFNERMKLPI
https://checkout.square.site/buy/YHHONU6OQVV5MUIPWZ4IK3O5
https://checkout.square.site/buy/CSM3IZRST365IDFPWM2ID5WI
https://www.gofundme.com/f/bondi-ps-pandc-annual-fundraiser









